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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 

Chace,
 
Sending in the following comment on this application from PSE:
 

Based on the location of the proposed solar farm it seems likely that the generation project
may need to connect to Puget Sound Energy’s transmission system in the vicinity.  Project
managers at Invenergy/the relevant organization coordinating the proposed solar farm
project should be sure to reach out to PSE’s Transmission Planning and Engineering groups
at TransmissionDesign@pse.com to plan for integration into PSE’s network as needed.

 
Thanks,
 
Dylan Marcus (He/Him)

Municipal Land Planner
6500 Ursula Place South  |  Seattle, WA 98108
(206) 716-2754 (office)  |  (206) 225-7568 (cell)

Dylan.Marcus@pse.com
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